
MOUNT HOLLY 

N CO R P 0 RAT E 0 

TELEPHONE ( 20 ) H46-6HOO 

April 30. 

Selectmen 
Town of Waterboro 
Waterboro. ME 04087 

Dear Sirs. 

Please be advised that we will resume construction of the 
road improvements for our Sherburne Woods Subdivision. 
This is in accordance with Section 8.6.2 of the Waterboro 
Subdivision regulations. 

Prior notice will be given for inspection of the subgrade. 

Sincerely. 

Kevin J. Grimes 

Lower Falls landing. P.O. Box 727. Yarmouth, Maine 04096. TELEFAX (207) 846-1009 




